Lee College shines in Christmas Tree
Fantasy

The Lee College Alliance made sure the school is well represented at Baytown
Historical Museum’s Christmas Tree Fantasy for 2018 with a decorated tree titled
“Navigate Your Future.”

The tree features a multicolored track winding its way through various career options
and leading to a Lee College compass rose on top.

More than a dozen trees from businesses, organizations and families make up this
year’s Christmas Tree Fantasy at the museum at 220 W. Defee St.

To kick off the annual event, the museum scheduled an open house for 6-7:30 p.m.
Monday, Dec. 3.

Visitors may vote on their favorite Christmas tree through Dec. 14, when the winners of
the competition will be announced.

The museum is open 10 a.m.-2 p.m. Tuesday-Saturday. Admission is free.



